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DATES TO REMEMBER: : REMINDERS:

Sept. 13-16: DIBELS testing for K, 2-6. e Please keep our community,

First will test at a different time. school, students, and staff in your
prayers.

Sept. 24: Picture Day & First Quarter

Midterm

Sept. 29: Fire Safety Assembly
3

SAD NEWS

It is with a sad heart that we inform our school community about the death
of Sister Helen. Sister Helen and Sister Benedict left our school in the Spring
of 2020. Besides praying for Sister Helen, prayers are also needed for Sister
Benedict and the nuns in their order. Sister Benedict is currently in critical
condition along with three other sisters. Four of the sisters from their order
are recovering at their convent.

We will be telling 3rd-6th grade about this unfortunate news in person before
dismissal and offering prayers. Second grade would probably have also had
contact with the Sisters in some capacity, but we felt this news might be best
coming from families for them. Please watch your students for signs of grief.
If they need someone to talk to about this, Father Bill or a local counselor
could be called in to assist.

COVID UPDATE

We have had our first positive COVID case in the building. Please read the
letter accompanying this Blue Note. Close contact individuals have been
contacted and quarantined. Others in the building are asked to be be vigilant
regarding symptoms. This letter also came out in a SchoolCast.

Please contact the school if you have questions or need guidance. Thank you!



